
Southwest Area VP Report 
 
Feb. Visited Venice chapter twice trying to convince them to keep going. Second time 
was with President Friedlander. They still decided to turn in there Charter. 
 
Mar. Visited the Central Florida Chapter: Mike Borders has a very storng board and 
chapter, after the board meeting we had dinner with a large part of his chapter. 
 
April: Visited the Lee Coast Chapter. Had dinner and installed the new board. Another 
strong chapter on the west coast. 
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